
 

 

Next year is our 40th reunion (yes, hard to believe so many years have passed!). Below are details of what we 
have planned so far. Please "share" this post on your FB page as well as with anyone not on FB that you keep in 
contact with. We are in need of current addresses, phone numbers and email addresses - so if you have a list of 
people you keep in touch with and can take a few minutes to type it out and send it to me it would save the 
committee a lot of time. You can private message Joanne Stiller on Facebook or send by email to 
Jodi@giecom.net. 

It is important to stress that the boat ride on July 3rd will be limited to the first 100 people who respond. The 
details:  

July 3, 2016 - Grand Lady boat cruise from 6-9pm. It will be limited to 100 people. First come - first serve. The 
boat ride will include appetizers and have a cash bar. Tickets are $35 each.  

Checks should be made out to “GIHS Class of 1976" 
and mailed to: 
Class of 76  
c/o Giecom.net 
1871 Whitehaven Road 
Grand Island, NY 14072  

After the boat ride, we will head to Mallwitz Island Lanes on Grand Island where we will have two pop-up tents 
set up with tables, bring your own chairs. We have a sign to designate our area. Mallwitz Island Lanes has a 
band, food and drinks and is the site of an annual All Island Reunion. 

We talked about making a 4th of July float but would need someone to coordinate it.  

There are other plans being tossed around for the weekend, but nothing definite.  

 


